
 
TE1 SERVICE –Delay in arriving KATTUPALLI & CHENNAI 1  

Customer Advisory # MAA/2020-2021/165 

     Date: 29 November 2021 

 

Dear Valued ONE Customers,  
 
 

Please be informed that the Vessel TE1/OSAKA V.2104E will be delayed ETA 
Kattupalli & Chennai due to severe congestion at Singapore.    
 
 
Please find her tentative ETA/D & details. 
 
 

TE1 – OSAKA V.2104E 

  ETA Kattupalli ETD Kattupalli ETA Chennai ETD Chennai 

Revised 06-Dec-21 07-Dec-21 07-Dec-21 09-Dec-21 

 
 
Thanks for your Understanding and Support. 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account 
representative or Customer Service desk for additional information. 
 
 
 
For, Ocean Network Express(India) Private Ltd.  
 

 

Authorized Signatory 
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